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Cooperating Teachers 
Puerto Rico Department of Education 
 

Esteemed cooperating teachers: 

 

We wish to extend this invitation to attend our first orientation and training meeting of the 
2014-2015 academic year. At this meeting we will introduce our new teaching practice 
evaluation instrument and we would welcome your input. The meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, October 30, 2014 at six in the evening (6:00 p.m.) in the UPRM Business 
Administration building, room AE-244. Dinner will be served after the orientation, so that we 
may become better acquainted with the teachers that help us prepare the best teachers in the 
country.  

 

We hope that you will be there and give us your suggestions about the new evaluation 
instrument that we will start using in November, 2014. Please confirm your attendance by 
calling (787) 832-4040 X2210 or e-mailing rebeca.orama@upr.edu or ppmes@uprm.edu.  

 

Cordially 

 

 

Rebeca Orama Meléndez, Ed. D. 

HSTPP-UPRM Interim Director 
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School Superintendents Invited to Evaluate new Observation Rubric 

November 18, 2014 

 

 

School Superintendents 
Puerto Rico Department of Education 
 

Esteemed school superintendents: 

 

We wish to extend this invitation to attend our first orientation and training meeting of the 
2014-2015 academic year. At this meeting we will introduce our new teaching practice 
evaluation instrument and we would welcome your input. The meeting is scheduled for 
Monday, December 1, 2014 at 10:00 a.m in the UPRM Student Center Tarzán room (in front of 
the Cafeteria Annex). Lunch will be served after the orientation as a gesture of our appreciation 
for your attendance.  

 

We hope that you will be there and give us your suggestions about the new evaluation 
instrument that we will start using in November, 2014. Please confirm your attendance by 
Wednesday, November 26, 2014 calling (787) 832-4040 X2210 or e-mailing 
rebeca.orama@upr.edu, maryluz.acevedo@upr.edu or ppmes@uprm.edu.  

 

Cordially 

 

 

Rebeca Orama Meléndez, Ed. D. 

HSTPP-UPRM Interim Director 
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